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From the Principal 
 
Presentation Assembly 
Thank you for those who came 
and helped us celebrate the 
student’s achievements at this 
year’s Presentation Assembly on 

Monday 2nd December. I was very proud of all of 
them. It was a fabulous day! It was also a good 
indicator of how hard our dedicated teachers and 
support staff work. A special thank you to them.  I 
would also like to thank the P&C for organising 
the raffle, Kay for helping with the set up and 
pack up of the morning tea and for Heather who 
organised everyone “behind the scenes”. 
 
Year 12 Graduation Dinner 
On the evening of Wednesday 11 December we 
had the Year 12 Graduation Dinner at the School 
Hall. It was a beautiful evening. Many thanks to 
Karen W, Deanne and Sue S for organising the 
event and the many others who helped decorate 
the room and serve food on the night. It was 
lovely to see the slide shows for Josh D, Millie, 
Eamon, Rhianna, Charles, Jessica & Hayden who 
are leaving this year. It is sad that we are saying 
goodbye to all of them but we know that they will 
have a great time once they have left school. 
 
Reports  
Reports will be emailed to you early next week 
unless you specifically asked for paper copies.  
 
RAP Award Outing 
Congratulations to all the students who have 
been Safe, Respectful and Responsible this year. 
On Tuesday 17 December, 11 students will go to 
the Culburra Skate Park for the end of year RAP 
award outing. We have never been out there 
before and many of the students will have fun 
riding on scooters. 
 
End of year Staff Training 
Even though the students’ last day at school this 
year is Wednesday 18 December, the staff will be 
coming to school for the following two days for 

Staff Development. On Thursday we will be 
having a half day workshop on Trauma informed 
Practice and on Friday the SLSO’s will be doing 
their Health Care re-certification. 
 
As 2019 comes to a close, I would like to thank 
you all for your support and care over the year.  
School finishes for students on Wednesday 18 
December.  
I hope you all have a safe and relaxing Christmas 

holidays! 
I look forward to 2020 – Students start on 
Wednesday 29 January. 
 
Katrina Eyland 
Principal 
 
Up and Coming Events 

Term 4 Week 10 

Tues      17thDec   Hydro 
  RAP Excursion 
Wed       18thDec   P & C Meeting  
  Last day of school 
 Christmas Light Tour 

2020 

Term 1 Week 1 

Wed       29thJan   Students first day of     
school 

Thurs     30thJan   Hydro 

 

Canteen News 
School canteen will be open every Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Thursday. 
Volunteer helpers always needed as little as 
one day a month. Call North Nowra Public 

School 4422 7045. 
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Havenlee Café 
 

Myrtle will be running the Havenlee 

Café every Friday for lunch 
throughout TERM 4. Please send your 
child’s order in their communication 

book. 
 
3 x chicken nuggets  $1.50 
6 x chicken nuggets  $3.00 
1 serve of chips   $1.00 
(with chicken salt)   
Tomato sauce       50c 
Barbeque sauce       50c 
Chocolate milkshake  $1.00 
Strawberry milkshake  $1.00 
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Disclaimer: Havenlee School advertises in this column as a service to parents.  
Havenlee School does not endorse, sponsor or accept responsibility for the 
management or organisation of the advertised events or service 

LEMON MYRTLE 
FOR SALE 

At Havenlee school the student have 
grown Lemon Myrtle. This is can be 
used in cakes, biscuits, cheesecake, 
ice cream & roast chicken.  
 
This is available for purchase from 
Havenlee School or delivered on 
request. The cost is $4 per jar. 
 

 


